
DE-CIX Indonesia Officially Joins APIX, Ready to 
Strengthen Asia-Pacific Connectivity! 
Jakarta, Indonesia – 7 August 2024 – DE-CIX Indonesia proudly announces that it has officially 
become a member of the Asia-Pacific Internet Exchange (APIX) Association. This step further 
strengthens DE-CIX Indonesia's commitment to enhancing reliable and efficient internet 
connectivity across the Asia-Pacific region. 

APIX is a renowned association for Internet Exchange Points (IXPs) in the Asia-Pacific, playing a 
crucial role in promoting collaboration among members. DE-CIX Indonesia’s membership in 
APIX opens access to a vast network of IXPs, enhancing its ability to provide world-class 
interconnection services. 

Through this membership, DE-CIX Indonesia is committed to actively contributing to 
strengthening collaboration and driving innovation in internet infrastructure across Asia-Pacific. 
“We are very pleased to join APIX and contribute to strengthening the internet ecosystem in this 
region. This is an important step in our journey to further solidify DE-CIX’s position in the Asia-
Pacific,” said Frank Orlowski, Executive VP of DE-CIX. 

“We are excited to join APIX and look forward to contributing to the growth and development of 
the internet exchange landscape in the Asia-Pacific region, especially to boosting the digital 
transformation in Indonesia” added Thomas Dragono, Director of DE-CIX Indonesia. 

DE-CIX Indonesia’s participation in APIX also aligns with its strategic vision to expand its 
footprint and strengthen its position as a leading IXP in Southeast Asia. With this membership, 
DE-CIX Indonesia is ready to carry out its mission to provide smooth, reliable, and high-
performance internet connectivity for businesses and consumers. 

For more information about DE-CIX Indonesia’s services, visit DE-CIX Indonesia. 

 

https://www.de-cix.net/en/Indonesia/id

